






 
 

    

Finally, and as indicated in the meeting, we still believe the most appropriate course would be for the 
Authority to consult more fully with all participants in respect of whom it proposes to make potentially 
adverse findings.  This can only contribute to ensuring the Authority’s Review and Issues papers have the 
firmest possible basis before they are publicly released.  I have asked the Meridian team to provide your 
team with a copy of the legal advice we have received on this point. 

Thank you again for your time yesterday. 

Yours sincerely 

Neal Barclay 
Chief Executive 
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